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Gary Koffsky, 96 Udalia Court, West Islip; Mr. Koffsky expressed his appreciation and commended the 
Board regarding the Masera Field Improvement Project.  The soccer programs are one hundred percent 
dependent on the school district and without school district fields the soccer program would not be as 
beneficial to the many children participating. 
 
 
Doreen Hantzschel, 1129 Jefferson Avenue, West Islip; Ms. Hantzschel inquired about several topics - 
revision of the elementary report cards, release of math testing scores, Westbrook and Kirdahy prospective 
tenants, how much the district  was saving by closing Westbrook and Kirdahy and the Atlantic Auto Group 
deal and how it relates to students not participating in sports. 
 
 
 


